

Diversified Protection Systems, Inc.

6672 Boulder Highway • Suite 1 • Las Vegas, NV. 89122 • Phone 702-307-3473 • Fax 702-307-3472

June 29, 2005

-Via Facsimile and Regular Mail-

Mr. Thom Reilly County Manager Clark County, Nevada 500 S. Grand Central Parkway Las Vegas, NV 89106

Dear Mr. Reilly,

Diversified Protection Systems, Inc. is a life safety (fire protection and security products) company located in Las Vegas, Nevada. We do business in Nevada and California. I am writing this letter to advise you of service we received that was "above and beyond the call of duty." I know it is fashionable to complain about government agencies and employees. However, we work closely with various departments within the Clark County government, and I wanted you to hear about a recent event where we received excellent service.

We recently completed a fire alarm system in a large condominium project in Las Vegas. The project (as they frequently do) ran several days behind schedule. This put the builder in the position of having to place several tenants into a hotel, and postpone closing of all of the condos in the project. This was causing the builder significant problems with his lender and his customers.

Unfortunately, we were the last subcontractor needing stamped as-built plans from the Clark County Fire Department. We submitted them on an expedited basis, but they are very busy at this time. We were initially advised that we should not expect to see the drawings until after the holidays.

We called Joe Noble this afternoon, and he said he would see what he could do. He later called us back and said the drawings would be done today. This is an absolute lifesaver for us and our customer. My partner expressed his desire to thank Mr. Noble in some fashion, bringing food to the office, taking him to lunch, etc. Mr. Noble modestly declined, saying "he was just doing his job."

Well, we want you to know we think he did a great deal more than "just his job." We are extremely appreciative for his efforts and wanted to bring this matter to your attention. We also want to know if there is something more we can do for Mr. Noble, which would be permissible under applicable laws.

Please advise Mr. Noble we sincerely appreciate his efforts. Thank you for running a county government that is cognizant of the needs of businesses in Nevada. Please let us know if there is anything we can do to assist Mr. Noble or you in the future.

1 KNY

Sest Regards

President

David A. Rahm, Esq.

Vice President